
billy to conduct research. The 
allocation acknowledges those 
universities that appreciably 
expanded their instructional and 
research activities with inade­
quate incremental base funding.

In response to the $50 million 
allocation, Arthurs said, “York is 
especially grateful to Mr. Sorba- 
ra’s announcement provides 
funds for the correction of the

inequities in the formula used to 
distribute funds across the uni­
versity system.”
Compared to the average Ontario 

university, York receives only 80 
percent of the funding per student 
these institutions receive due to a 
formula that discriminates against 
institutions that increase their popu­
lation (York’s population grew from 
24,000 to 40,000 in the past decade).

Grants to address inequities
startup in areas of critical need, 
and initiating cooperative efforts 
or joint programmes.

• $50 million to enhance quality 
and accessibility as well as the 
universities' capacity and capa-

order to address particular needs 
in providing university-level 
studies.

• Seven million dollars will go to 
assist costs associated with pro­
gramme closures, programme

cont'd from p. 1
tributed along the following 
guidelines:

• Three million dollars will be 
given to northern institutions in
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